
 

   



 
Important Notice to Customers 

 

Product Recall: Nederburg 5600 Pinot Grigio 
 

As a precaution Distell is recalling the above product as a very small 
portion of bottles may contain very small fragments of glass. 
 

 
               Barcode in image just for illustration   

 

Any customers in possession of bottles containing the Lot codes above should 
return it to Tesco for a full refund. 
 
For any additional information please contact Customer Care on: 
0800 0284 824 
 
customercare@distell.co.za 

 

DISTELL EUROPE LTD 

Lot Numbers affected: 
LB107J14 

LB111L14 



 




